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24th November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
1B - Change of class teacher 

 
I am writing with some news about a change to your child’s class teacher.  Unfortunately, Miss Bolton 
is leaving us this term and will not be with us in January, as she is embarking on a new challenge.  I 
am sure you will join me in wishing her well with her future plans and sending thank you wishes for 
all of her hard work this year. 
 
When we return on Tuesday 5th January 2021, I am delighted to inform you that Miss Dring who is 
already part of the KS1 team, will be your child’s class teacher. 
 
Although we are sad to lose Miss Bolton, we are very excited to welcome Miss Dring to 1B.  Mrs Boddy 
and Mrs Hill are going to be working alongside Miss Dring to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head Teacher 


